

Dear Parents,

On March 21st Hawkes Bluff Elementary will be joining the "Walk Out on Cancer" movement alongside other schools in Broward County. We are happy to be a part of this important call to action that will empower our children to take control of their health by adding physical activity into their lives.

Research shows that lack of physical activity can affect the risk of cancer and recent studies have shown that a great percentage of Americans do not engage in enough regular physical activity. Our children need our guidance on the importance of making physical activity part of their daily routine.

Hawkes Bluff Elementary will be taking time on March 21st to have our children take a walk together, learning the importance of physical activity in their lives. A minimal donation of \$2-\$5 is appreciated from each child which will go to supporting this call to action. We are very excited to have our school participating and are planning on making this a fun day for all.

On March 21st, we're encouraging our parents to support this effort and "Walk Out on Cancer." Join your children on this day, at your workplace by inviting a colleague or friend to join you in this movement. Have them join you and make a small donation of \$5 or \$10 supporting your school in this campaign. This can happen anywhere and at any time, it is up to you. Make it fun!

Funds raised help the American Cancer Society provide free information and support for people facing the disease today, and fund cancer research that will help protect future generations.

Thank you for being part of this movement!

Trudy Spence